
 

 

 

21 August 2013 

Food Standards Australia New Zealand  

PO Box 7186 

CANBERRA BC  ACT  2610 

Via email: submissions@foodstandards.gov.au 

Dear Food Standards Australia New Zealand, 

Submission – Revision of Maximum Residue Limits M1009 

The Australian Beverages Council (the Beverages Council) is the peak body representing the $7 

billion non-alcoholic beverage industry. The Beverages Council provides a single, united industry 

voice to a range of stakeholders including government, non-government organisations, media and 

general public.  

Membership of the Beverages Council comprises over 95% of the non-alcoholic industry’s 

production volume, and is comprised of multi-national companies and small and medium 

businesses.  The Beverages Council has two dedicated category divisions – Fruit Juice Australia and 

the Australasian Bottled Water Institute, which represent the unique interests of members 

manufacturing juice and bottled water products respectively. 

The areas proposed for amendment by FSANZ relevant to members of Fruit Juice Australia include 

changes to residue limits for maximum residual limits. Fruit Juice Australia has previously provided 

support for this revision in particular in relation to the levels proposed for fenthion in apricot, 

cherries, citrus including citrus for juice, lemons and mandarins. 






